Miffy Yeung (6A)

Students show their acting talent

The 2009 Inter-House Drama Competition was a great success. It was organised to celebrate our school’s 43rd anniversary. The actors, teachers, guests, the students as well as their parents enjoyed the performance.
   Each of the four houses presented an English drama. This was not an easy task since English is not our mother tongue.

We have to thank some of our former graduates for helping with the productions. They, along with the house captains, trained the actors in correct pronunciation and intonation.


The audience greeted the students’ efforts with loud applause. There were question-and-answer sessions after each performance and members of the audience actively participated in the discussions. 


The three adjudicators praised the performers. One of the outstanding actresses was actually a male who played the role of Snow White.


I was master of ceremonies and I thoroughly enjoyed it. To be honest, I was very nervous before the show. And when the prize presenters were changed, I panicked a little. But, overall, I think I did a good job.

I hope I will get the chance to become an MC again.
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